
 

 

Bike to the Future 
c/o 3rd Floor � 303 Portage Ave. 
Winnipeg, MB   
R3B 2B4 
www.biketothefuture.org  
 

 
Dear ________, 
 
Re: Commuter Bicycle Counts Report 
 
Bike to the Future recently completed our annual spring counts of commuter cyclists in Winnipeg, and 
I am enclosing a copy of the report for your information.  As you will see from the report, commuter 
cycling appears to be up by 47% this year over last year, and up 64% since 2007.  In addition, the 
report shows that cycling has increased more where there is infrastructure to encourage cycling than in 
other locations.  The report also contains information on helmet use, sidewalk riding, how weather 
affects cycling, and counts and trends for specific locations in Winnipeg. 
 
We feel that the increase reflects the cumulative effects of new infrastructure and the many efforts that 
have been made by many individuals and organizations to promote cycling as a means of 
transportation in Winnipeg. We appreciate your ongoing support in helping to make Winnipeg a 
bicycle-friendly city.  It is clear that we are making progress. 
 
We hope you will find this information useful.  Feel free to contact me with any questions or 
comments you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeremy Hull 
 
on behalf of Bike to the Future Board of Directors 
204-47-5981 
hull.jeremy@gmail.com 
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